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Friday, 20 October 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
We hope this letter finds you well. With the festive holiday season approaching , we are 
excited to announce we will be hosting a non-uniform day at Langley on Friday, 27th 
October.  
 
In exchange for the opportunity to wear their preferred attire, we kindly request that each 
child brings in a donation of chocolate.  
 
Here's how it works: 
 
On Friday, 27th October, your child can bring in a chocolate donation, whether it's a 
chocolate bar, box of chocolates, or any other chocolate treat. 
 
In return for their chocolate donation, your child will participate in the non-uniform day. 
 
The collected chocolates will be assembled into beautiful Christmas hampers. 
 
Families can participate in the raffle to win these delightful hampers, and the proceeds from 
the ticket sales will benefit Langley.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Warm regards 
 


